
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

To: Mayor and City Council 

From: Brian Anderson, City Attorney 

Date: September 14, 2009 

 
Subject: Liquor License Application – 5020 Winters Chapel Road  

 
Pursuant to the attached state regulations the city cannot approve the liquor license application for the 
above referenced location and there is no discretion within the regulations to do so.  Therefore, it is 
staff’s recommendation to deny the liquor license application for 5020 Winters Chapel Road.  
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